
FAQ n.20101

FAQs:
General, Design Organisations

Question:
Do I, as a DOA holder, need to obtain confirmation from the maintenance
organisation that my design change has been incorporated on a specific
product?

Answer:
No. After the design change is approved, there is no requirement on a design
organisation to keep managing the configuration control of the product(s) on which
its design changes are installed. Thus, it is not mandatory to collect confirmation
records from the organisations performing the installation of the design changes.
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